
From:  Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>

Sent time:  07/31/2018 11:06:18 AM

To:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Subject:  RE: Hollywood Center Project - Administrative Draft: NOT FOR PUBLIC REVIEW
 

Elva, I placed the 3:00 reservation confirmation in dropbox.
 
Thank you,
 
Addie Farrell
ESA | Environmental Science Associates
626.714.4610 (direct)
 
From: Elva Nuno‐O'Donnell <elva.nuno‐odonnell@lacity.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 9:49 AM
To: Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>
Subject: Hollywood Center Project ‐ Administrative Draft: NOT FOR PUBLIC REVIEW
 
Hi Addie, 
 
I have placed an additional document in a separate folder the Dropbox.  Please confirm you were able to access it. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Elva 
 
--
Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner
Major Projects
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351
Van Nuys, CA  91401
*(818) 374-5066*
*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. *
*RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)*


